
 
Transmittal 

 
 

DATE: 7.16.2018 

TO: Dan Osoba / City of Aurora Planning Department  

FROM: Sprint PCS c/o Mark Paiz  

RE: CMRS DN90XC31 Sprint PCS at 5001 S Parker Road  

 
                        Dear Mr. Osoba, 

 
Hope all is well. Sprint PCS is seeking approval from the City of Aurora Planning 
Department to place a communications facility on the rooftop of  Xcel Transmission Tower 
for the above and attached location. . Sprint PCS proposes mount antennas within matching 
screens on the roof of the existing building, with outdoor equipment cabinets placed on the 
ground and behind the building and screened by the 8’ decorative existing wall. The design 
meets all the criteria for the City of Aurora zoning code 146-1200 B and C by utilizing and 
existing structure to minimize the visual impact and adding additional towers.  

 
                        Please feel free to contact me with any questions or required additional items.  

 
                        Respectfully 

 
 
 

                          Mark Paiz | 13845 West Atlantic Ave.| Lakewood, Co 80228 | 303.915.3428 – Direct Dial 
 
 
 
 
 


